
                
Agreement between Lincolnwood School District 74 

and  
AT&T 

 
 
          February 17, 2022 
AT&T 
1876 Data Dr. 
Hoover, AL 35244 
 
 
Re: Erate Contract Award Notification  

 

Dear Ms. Sulprizio, 

This letter will confirm our decision to enter into a 24-month contract for 1 Gbps ADI with 
managed router with a MRC of $1,386.80 during the next E-rate funding year (07/01/2022 to 
06/30/2023) as specified in the attached contract. 

The execution of the attached contract will be dependent upon the following conditions: 

1. _X_  Board  approval of contract on April 7, 2022 
2. _X_  Terms and conditions are acceptable 
3. _X_  Terms of Contract: 7/1/2022 – 6/30/2024 

To accept these terms and conditions, please sign below and return via email to at  

 

We look forward to working with AT&T. 

  
  

___________________________________ 
Jordan Stephen                                    Date  
Director of Technology 
Lincolnwood School District 74 

  
Vendor Agreement:  
  
_____________________________________ 
AT&T                   Date 

jstephen
2/21/2022



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Exhibits – 
Contract Draft 

Pending Board Approval 


